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Going for Gold with God 

 

Friday 18th February 2022 

 

Our Amazing Stars! 
 

We have been busy crowning our shiny stars in our celebration 

assemblies. Here are our wonderful winners from the last two 

weeks… 

 

Red Class:     Logan and Skylar 

Yellow Class: Esme and Henry 

Green Class: Tyler and Olivia 

Indigo Class: Zoeya and Sofia 

Violet Class:  Lilly and Phoebie 

 

Congratulations to all our shiny stars! 
 

Office Hours 

Please remember that the School Office is not open on Tuesday or Thursday afternoons.  If you 

have an emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. Thank you. 

 

Mental Health Week 

 
Last Friday, all classes took part in a ‘well-being’ afternoon. Each class participated in laughing 

yoga, mindfulness colouring, ‘Why it is good to be me’ and team building climbing, as well as 

coming into school in their favourite ‘happy clothes’. A wonderfully, positive day where pupils 

discussed and evaluated their emotions and how to help themselves and others. 

 

Severn Trent Water Assembly 

 
Leanne, from Severn Trent, visited our school last Friday and delivered two assemblies helping us to 

understand the importance of saving water and the cleaning process to allow us to drink clean 

water. It was a great assembly, with the pupils dressing up as Romans, Egyptians, cave people 

and Severn Trent water engineers! Fascinating facts and helpful hints were shared in the assembly. 

 

We bid a thankful farewell to Miss Stephenson at the end of last week. She had been learning to 

become a teacher and had loved her time with Green Class. 
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Going for Gold with God 

 

 

Thank you 
As you know, this week we had a visit from two inspectors from Ofsted. From us all, we wanted to 

say ‘thank you’ for your kind words of encouragement, your support, doughnuts and cakes, 

emails, offers of ‘chatting to the inspectors’ and lots of positive comments. 

 

As soon as we receive the final report, we will be sure to send to you. On behalf of all our school 

team and the MAT, Thank you. 

 

We hope you have a happy safe and fun half term holiday and remain safe in this weekend’s 

storms and we look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 28th February 2022. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

18.02.22 – Break up for half term. 

23-26.02.22 C.A.T.S- Cinderella (for further information 

see flyer on next page). 

28.02.22 – Back to school. 

01.03.22 Bug Club with Carrie Alcock begins every 

Tuesday. 

03.03.22 World Book Day 

03.03.22 PTFA meeting 5.30pm via Teams 

08.03.22 Western Power workshop for Violet and 

Indigo Classes 

22.03.22 – School Nurse Visit Reception and Y6 – 

Height and Weight check. 

 

mailto:office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

Royal Walk, Cheadle, Staffordshire. ST10 1QA. Telephone: 01538 702355 opt 5. E-mail: office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

Going for Gold with God 

 

  

mailto:office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk

